
 

 

13th November 2018 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

Auction of Promises Pyjama Pamper Party- 5CC 
 

Fantastic news- 5CC have won the class ‘Pamper Pyjama Party’ with Miss Cawley and Miss 

Davis at the PTA Auction of Promises! We will be holding the party on Thursday 6th 

December straight after school. Please therefore collect your child from school at the later 

time of 5:45pm on that day. 

 

We will endeavor to show a film that all of the children in the class like, therefore, if your child 

has a favourite film in mind, please ask them to note it down on the reply slip below and bring 

it to Miss Cawley in class no later than Friday 30th November. We’ll then try and play the 

film that gets the most votes in the class. It’s definitely not too early to suggest a Christmas 

film! 

 

If you do not want your child to take part in the pyjama pamper party, please inform the 

school office so that we know to expect you at 3:30pm. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Miss Cawley and Miss Davies 

Year 5 Teachers 

 

Auction of Promises Pyjama Pamper Party- 5CC 

 

Child’s Name:__________________________________________________________________ 

 

The film I would like to watch is:___________________________________________________ 

 


